
UoN, NMG to enhance partnership 

The University of Nairobi (UoN) and the Nation Media Group (NMG) will enhance the 

existing partnership. 

This was agreed upon when the Nation Media Group Chief Executive Officer, Mr. 

Stephen Gitagama paid a courtesy call on the Vice-Chancellor, University of Nairobi, 

Prof. Peter Mbithi on June 11, 2018. 

“It is important for us to explore other avenues for partnership,” said Prof. Mbithi. “Our 

partnership should address strategic issues in the country and continent at large.” 

“As a media house, we are proud to be associated with the University of Nairobi,” said 

Mr. Gitagama. “We must ensure that this partnership not only benefits the two of us but 

also the country.” 

The discussions revolved around the Nation Leadership Forums, strategic editorial 

coverage and the upcoming UoN career day.  

 


